District 140 Student/Employee Library Card Usage Policy 
It is the policy of the Eureka Public Library District that a District 140 Student/ Employee cardholder must be present for the card to be used for checkout. A spouse, sibling, parent, guardian or any other person cannot use a card if the cardholder is not present.
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